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Purpose 

The purpose of this policy is to inform parents what is expected in terms of 

appropriate clothing students need to wear while attending school, when on trips, or 

when engaging with PE activities. 

 

Expectation 

Exceptional Ideas does not have a dedicated uniform for students.  We believe that 

therapeutically, uniform causes an unnecessary discomfort to our students. 

Students should wear clothing that is appropriate to the weather, comfortable, and 

that is not offensive to others. 

Students should not wear inappropriately revealing clothing, anything with offensive 

slogans or pictures. They should also not wear shoes that are unsafe; this includes 

high heeled shoes or open toed sandals.  

 

Examples of appropriate clothing 

Jogging bottoms, jeans, trousers, skirt, T-Shirt, Sweatshirt.  

A wet weather coat will be needed, a hat in summer (with sunblock) and appropriate 

footwear in wet weather (for example, Wellington boots or similar). 

Jewellery should be minimal and not of the type that could get caught in things or 

pulled to cause harm or injury. 

PE wear should consist of a jogging suit and trainers in good condition. 

 

Sharing of policy to parents 

The policy is available on the Exceptional Ideas Ltd website. 
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